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ATTEND AND ACHIEVE! – Whole school attendance for this week is: 92.2% 

Please remember to phone school when your child is off to let us know or it will 

be recorded as an unauthorised absence. Our school target is 96%. 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSES TODAY FOR ONE WEEK.  

WE WILL RE-OPEN FOR PUPILS ON MONDAY 3RD JUNE. HAVE A LOVELY HALF TERM BREAK. 

 

Please keep Father Abraham in your prayers as he has been poorly recently.  

   

 

Last week we took part in a mini football tournament between ourselves, wood 

Memorial and Saltney ferry. It was a fun afternoon for all those that took part 

and our teams played really well. Da iawn pawb! 

 

GLAN LLYN – The children have had an amazing 

week. What a great experience for them all.  

Thank you to Mrs Gibbons, Mrs Penlington and 

Miss Williams for looking after them while they 

were away. You have all earned a good rest 

during half term.  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Sports Day Friday 21st June – weather permitting. (Reserve date – Wednesday 26th 

June) 

Mrs Mac’s class - 9.45 to 10.15am and all juniors from 10.30am to 11.30am. 

Leavers photo. The Evening Leader will be in school on Tuesday 4th June to take a 

picture of the year 6 leavers.  

NURSERY – We will be having two moving up sessions for our nursery pupils and on these 

days, they are invited to stay for dinner and be collected at 1pm.  

The dinners will be free of charge. Wednesday 12th June and Friday 5th July.  

EARLY ENTITLEMENT – We can take children the term after their 

third birthday into nursery for four days a week, 9.00 – 11.30. 

Therefore, if your child has already turned 3 they may be able to 

attend straight away. 

Please phone the school office for more information.  

 

With Half term approaching (Week commencing 27th May) you may wish to find activities 

in your area. Aura leisure and libraries have asked us to share this information with 

you. You can also find it on the school website under the community information 

tab.  

 

Also, some information about football that you   

may be interested in.  

 

 


